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Attachment No. 2

01/01

COVER SHEET

TO : Urban Forestry
Att.: Dan Boven
Fax: 416-394-5406

Hello Dan
My husband and | are strongly opposing the removal of the old, healthy 90 cm walnut tree on our
street.

We live in the house second to the applicant house and the tree is our joy and treasure, not only
for it size and green leaves, abundance of birds and squirrels but for the obvious benefit to the
environment.

The tree gives us fresh air, and keeps the soil together. For the owners of the property at 34
Aldgate Ave, this tree provides the cooling effect during summer and automatically saves energy.

As you know the tree is located on the backyard, so it should not effect the house pipes, but if it
does we know very well that the old pipes can be replaced with PVC pipes which allow roots go
around them.

We would like to mention that the present owners of the property on 34 Aldgate Ave. moved in
about two years ago, therefore it was not @ SURPRISE to them that this tree was there already.
If they posses a dislike to large trees they really should have considered a differnt
neighbourhood.

We hope Toronto Urban Forestry will not allow this beautiful tree to be destroy.

Thank you,
Sincerely.

Barbara & Swietoslaw lwasiuk
38 Aldgate Ave.

Toronto, Ontario

M8Y 3L6

416-251-9109
basiaiwasiuk@gmail.com

slawekiwasiuk@hotmail.com



